From The Editor.

Hello Everyone.

Hope everyone that took part in the driving challenge had a good time, we were lucky with the
weather on the day and with thanks to Shaun, Ollie and Ted for setting it up.
At the moment we do not have a date for the summer bash but will keep you updated.

We are all looking forward to seeing the pictures of the New Forest and Wales trips and good
luck to the two Dave’s on their next winch challenge due soon.

See you all out there soon Jules.

Your Reports.

Please let us have your reports of what you have been doing to your trucks, photos and
comments so that we can include them in your magazine for others to enjoy.

It’s doesn’t take a lot of time to do a report, type it, write it or just give Jules your scribbling’s
and let us do the rest, go on you can do it.

If anybody has any items that they would like to be considered for next month’s magazine or
anything shop related please see me (Jules) after tonight’s meeting, or email / phone Phil on.
phil.letley@sky.com / 07702 960644. Thanks as always to Mark & Ryan for their help.

Club Shop.

Fleece Tops, Sweatshirt’s, Hoddies and Polo Shirts, Base Ball Caps with Club Logo (and option
of your name on Shirts) made to order. Paper Rolls, Latex Gloves, and Kinetic Ropes / Strops
(to order). Various Stickers large, med & small Club Logos for bonnets, doors and windows,
WWW Address, Fire Extinguisher and First Aid. Custom made ones to order. All in stock or
obtainable very quickly to order. See Phil / Jules.

Web Site.

Please remember NOT to post personal details on web based sites. ( Phone numbers,
addresses, Reg numbers or VIN’s ) please PM somebody if this is necessary, and remember
please consider what you put onto social media sites.




